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10*^ February 2014 

Your ref: 222007829 

Dear Mr Rai, 

The Notice Of Which This Is A True Copy Was $.m%<i i y 
Me On The WithinNamed On The.,|.Qjttv.. Day Of 

By Affixing To The 

Of The Premises At 
By Sending The Same By Recorded Delivery Addrassed 
To The Within Named At The Address On The Notice For 
Recorded Delivery No, See Registration Book No, 

Review of Premises Licence under Section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003 reiating to 177-179 
Kenton Road, Harrow, HA3 OEY _ 

As you are aware a review of the premises licence at the above address has been made by the 
Licensing Police. 

When the Licensing Authority receives an application to review premises, it has to advertise the 
application on or near the premises concerned, at the Council Offices and on the Council's website in 
accordance with Regulation 38 of the Licensing Act 2003 (Premises Licences and Club Premises 
Certificates) Regulations 2005 ("the regulations") The advertising of the notice has to take place for 28 
consecutive days starting the day after the day on which the application was received and contains 
details of the grounds for review. 

The notice was displayed by the Council's licensing officer on 30th January 2014. A site visit was made 
on 7th February 2014, and it was noted that original blue review notice was damaged due to weather 
conditions. The review notice was replaced. On 9th February 2014, a subsequent visit was made and 
the review notice had been removed. Consequently, on 10"' February 2014, another notice in the same 
location has been displayed. 

The Licensing Authority have sought legal advise in the matter. The nature of that advise is that the 
Council as Licensing Authority has carried out all reasonable steps in a diligent manner and has 
discharged its duty by complying with the requirements of the Regulations. The notice appears on the 
Council's website and is therefore in compliance with the regulations. For the avoidance of doubt the 
consultation period shall continue and will end on the date stated in the notice being 25th February 
2014. 

Yours sincerely 

^gS«M}kn 
Licensing Inspector 
Safer Streets 
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